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B. Douglas Hoey bio 
 
 
 
Brian Douglas (Doug) Hoey is the Chief Executive Officer of the National Community 
Pharmacists Association. He has spent 25+ years working in and representing community pharmacies. The National 
Community Pharmacists Association represents the owners of more than 22,000 pharmacy small businesses. These 
pharmacies are important to local economies providing jobs for more than 250,000 people in their communities and 
consumers consistently rank them as the top rated pharmacies in the country.  
 
 Hoey is a licensed pharmacist in Oklahoma, Virginia, and Texas and practiced for five years in community 
pharmacies including his own family’s pharmacy. Hoey was NCPA’s first Chief Operating Officer and in 2011 was 
named CEO.  He is frequently quoted by media about the prescription drug supply chain.  Hoey also developed and 
taught pharmacology courses at George Washington University and Marymount universities. He is co-Chairman of 
the Board of Directors for Surescripts, Chairman of the Mirixa, NCPA Innovation Center, and Community 
Pharmacy Enhanced Services-USA (CPESN-USA) Boards, and is on the Board of the Stabler-Leadbeater Pharmacy 
Museum (Alexandria, VA) as well as advisory boards for several schools of pharmacy. His pharmacy degree is from 
the University of Oklahoma College of Pharmacy and his MBA is from the Oklahoma City University graduate 
school of business. 
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